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It’s been another busy and productive couple of weeks, and the children have been working hard across all their subjects. This week, they've particularly enjoyed our art lessons, where we’ve been studying the features and proportions of their faces. The students have created some fantastic self-portraits, and they were so proud of their work.
In Geography, we’ve been exploring the continents, learning about different landscapes and weather patterns. The Antarctic has become a favourite among the class, especially because it’s home to penguins and lots of snow!
In Science, we’ve been continuing our work on classifying and identifying materials, and we’ve had fun investigating which materials would be best for making outdoor bunting.
Additionally, we’ve been preparing for our Harvest celebration and have thoroughly enjoyed learning and practicing our Harvest song. The children are very excited to perform it in church next week.
Maths:
In maths, we have continued exploring number bonds and fact families within 10. The children have enjoyed using cubes and 10 frames in hands-on investigations, which have really helped to consolidate their understanding of these important concepts.
English:
As part of our ‘Talk for Writing’ unit, we’ve been focusing on persuasive writing. The children have been learning to use weasel (bossy) words to create convincing advertisements. To start, we worked on selling a straw house, and during the innovation stage, we changed it to a stick house. The children have come up with some fantastic ideas to make their stick houses sound irresistible!

We hope the children have a well-deserved rest at half term and a lovely break
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Morrell 
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